
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC MEETING  
 

 Crossing the street: 
How to improve pedestrian safety and comfort ? 

 
The standing committee on transportation and public works will consult the city’s population concerning the 
issue of street crossings. The approach, as promoted by the Direction des transports de la Ville de Montréal to 
analyze the population’s needs and expectations and to look for solutions aiming to review pedestrian 
crossings, will be presented by agents from the Division de la sécurité et de l’aménagement du réseau artériel 
during a first public meeting. Technical information regarding mobility and pedestrian safety will also be 
presented. Moreover, an overview of practices in this area will provide a summary of potential measures to be 
considered (legal and normative considerations, layout and behavior adjustments, etc.) This meeting will 
provide the public with the opportunity to address the experts with their questions and opinions regarding the 
proposed approaches.  
 
The public consultation will continue in 2013 with a presentation of measures proposed by the Direction des 
transports and the receipt of briefs from citizens and various organizations.   
 
The standing committee thus extends its invitation to citizens and agents of organizations to participate in this 
first public consultation to be held as follows:   
 

TIME  7 p.m. 
DATE   October 17, 2012 
PLACE  City hall, council chamber, 275 rue Notre-Dame Est  

Champ-de-Mars metro station: stm.info 

ACCESSIBILITY  
 
Persons with reduced mobility may access the building using the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin). The 
room is equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your portable 
player. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a hearing disability is available on request, subject 
to the availability of interpreters. 
 
Those who wish to participate in the question and comment period should register during the  
30 minutes preceding the meeting. Persons or groups who wish to register in advance should contact the 
Direction du greffe. 
 
Documents pertaining to this public meeting are available for consultation at Accès Montréal offices, borough 
offices, city halls, as well as at the Direction du greffe and online at: ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions. 
 
 
INFORMATION:   Direction du greffe 
   Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
   Montréal,  (Québec) H2Y 1C6 
   Tel.: 514  872-3000   
 Fax.: 514  872-5655 
   commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
 

DATE OF PUBLICATION:  OCTOBER 3, 2012, THE GAZETTE 
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